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Brede Bulletin   

15th March 2024 

Responsibility  Inquisitiveness  Confidence  Inspiration  Respect 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, this week in assembly the children have been talking about one of our 
values – responsibility. Not only our responsibilities in school, but within our communities and for 
the Earth. This week I had the privilege to join some of our children from Foxes and Owls 
Classes visiting a local farm. The children had to put all of our values into action during the day, 
bottle feeding new born lambs, feeding pigs, collecting chicken and turkey eggs and asking a 
host of questions. A fantastic day was had by all. Look out for the pictures next week. Have a 
great weekend, everyone. Mrs Knock          

 

 Star of the Week 
Congratulations to our stars of the week: 
Hedgehogs: Poppy W for growing in confidence in all areas of school life. 
Rabbits: Charlie W has shown lots of the school values this week, 
inquisitive and being responsible. 
Foxes:  Harriet for being conscientious and well-behaved.  She has worked 
really hard in her assessments, showing that hard work pays off.    
Owls: Jasper for always being a hardworking and inquisitive learner. 

 

Readers of the Week 
Congratulations to our readers of the week: 
Owls: Oscar J, Harry, Amelia, Orlagh, Daisy, Libby. 
Foxes: Ava H, Darcey H, James M, Dexter, Harley, Barnaby. 
Rabbits: Phoenix. Edward, Ayrton. 
Hedgehogs: Ava B, Poppy W, Isaac, Henry. 
 
Gaston and Mini-Gaston go to:  Hedgehogs & Owls 
Udi went to Rabbits for their excellent work in English on their post cards. 

 

Reading Certificates 
Stage 2 for reading 50 times goes to :  Janson P, Lilly M. 
Stage 3 for reading 100 times goes to: Ruby S, Cali D, Ava H, Bella H. 
 

 

Advice and Support for Families 
Did you know that our school website offers a host of useful links on advice 
and support for parents and carers? Everything from cost of living advice and 
support, to managing a child’s challenging behaviour at home. More 
information is available here.   

 

The East Sussex Parenting Team 
Being a parent is amazing, but we all need some help, advice and practical tips at 
times… and let’s be honest parenting during a pandemic has been particularly stressful! 
The East Sussex Parenting Team is on hand to deliver tried, tested and internationally 
renowned parenting programmes to help you and your children get the support that you 
need. 
We all have very busy lives and different needs, for this reason the service is not a “one 
size fits all” but rather a selection of different programmes that you can choose from. 
Find out more here.  
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Have Your Details Changed?  
This is a reminder to all parents/guardians to notify the school office of any changes, 
such as medical conditions, home addresses, contacts and permissions you wish to 
reconsider i.e. use of your child’s photo. 

 

As winter illnesses continue to circulate NHS England has published advice on their 
website. It lists all the most common childhood illnesses and their advice regarding 
attendance at school, including when to contact your GP. 

NHS England: Is my child too ill for school? 

 

Diary Dates 

Dates What Who 

Wednesday 
27/03/2024 

Easter event 
Whole School 

Friday 
07/06/2024 

OWLS and Raptors Foxes & Owls 

Thursday 
25/04/2024 

Tempest Photos Class/sibling/preschool photos 

19/06/24 – 
21/06/24 

Kingswood Residential Members of Owl Class 

INSET DAYS 
for 2023/2024 

 
22 & 23/07/2024 

 
Whole School 

 

 

Safeguarding 
If you have any concerns regarding safeguarding, please speak to any of the staff below: 

 Mrs Burrows  – Designated Safeguarding Lead 

 Mrs Knock - Deputy DSL 
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